
Minutes of the June 28, 2018 Annual Budget Meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 pm on June 28, 2018. Present were Mary 
Jane Hector, Steve Dwight, and Rhiannon Schindewolf DeShais, along with one 
citizen. Jim Tow and Diane Johnson were absent.  
$11,422.01 was transferred to Drains at Large budget from Emergency Services 
budget.  
 
$190.00 was transferred to Building Inspector Budget 
$637.80 was transferred to Electrical Inspector Budget 
$702. 28 was transferred to Mechanical Inspector Budget 
$960. 00 was transferred to Plumbing Inspector Budget 
 All from the Town Hall Budget 
 
Mary Jane made a motion to amend the budget for 16-17. Rhiannon seconded.  
Hector – Yes, Schindewolf – Yes, Dwight –Yes 
 
Rhiannon made a motion to adjourn. Steve seconded. All ayes 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 
  
Minutes prepared by  
Diane Johnson  
Onondaga Township Clerk 
 


